
  January 2023

President’s Message
 First of all, I wish all of those reading this a very Happy 
New Year!  It seems to me that 2022 was a very long year 
and I’m glad to see it go  I certainly hope that 2023 will be 
better and that we will have several opportunities to enjoy 
it together in our Airstreams.

  I was quite gratified with the turnout for our Christmas 
party, which was held on December 10 at the Timbuktu 
Restaurant near BWI airport.  We had 22 attendees and 
most were our newest members.  It was great meeting 
them for the first time and equally great to see a few of our 
long-time members.  We were able to swear in our new 
officers, namely me and Jerry Pilcher, our newsletter 
editor.  We circulated a “Get well soon” card for Myron 
“Shorty” Brenner who has started a dialysis treatment.  
New member Dori Schatell is a counselor for people 
undergoing dialysis and she kindly offered to assist 
Shorty in adjusting to his new treatment.  It never ceases 
to amaze me how our members step up to help each 
other!

  We will soon be contacting various camping venues to 
establish a rally schedule for 2023.  We will be scheduling 
our annual Crabby Rally in Crisfield, MD for late 
September.  We will also schedule a rally at Shawnee 
State Park near Bedford, PA during the summer.  We have 
some other ideas but we would like our members to offer 
their suggestions.  Let me know if you have a favorite 
place you’d like to visit this year, just email me at: 
iberkebie@yahoo.com to nominate a camping location.  
Remember, you can always join a rally sponsored by one 
of our sister clubs, so you don’t need to limit yourself to 
our schedule.

  I still need to revise our club constitution to comply with 
our national constitution.  It took second place to all the 
holiday activities I was involved in.  I intend to work on it 
in January and, hopefully, I’ll be able to finish it before the 
end of the month.

Stay warm!!

Ingrid Berkebile, President
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February 11th
Valentines Day
Potluck
  Mark your calendar!  
long-time MAAC members 
and active members at that, 
Alex & Jonathan Jacobs, will 
be hosting an informal Potluck 
at their residence on February 
11th, at noon.

“The best thing about the MAAC is the people. What a wealth of knowledge, 
and all one has to do is ask! Send an email or better yet, participate in one of 

our outings. Whatever question you may have, someone has had it before”

Hello, everyone! I’m writing this just a few days before Christmas, and I hope 
you all had a great holiday season. 

I struggled with topics to write about last winter, but this month I have great 
news to share: 

You can now book the campground for the Region 2 Rally! 

The campground is Yogi Bear’s Jellystone Camp Resort in Niagara Falls, 
Ontario.

Contact Greg Amadio at +1 (800) 263-2570  or email him 
(yogibear@jellystoneniagara.ca) and leave a message. Greg will call back to 
get registration details. You can cancel up to two weeks before without 
penalty. 

Our group rate is $62/night plus taxes.

The official rally dates are June 2 through June 6, 2023.

Registration for the rally will be available soon. The Ontario Club is preparing 
an event to remember!

See you next month!

Region II
News

WHERE? Jacobs residence: 1119 Old County Road,
Severna Park, MD 21146

RJ Marquette, 
#13270

  Please let us know if you plan to attend by emailing: 
alexcz2004@yahoo.com. This will be a fun, and informal time to 
discuss camping trips and other activities for the upcoming 
year.
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MAAC 2022 Holiday Get Together
Over 20 MAAC members got together in December at 

Timbuktu for some holiday fun.

Ingrid kept us all in line, but it wasn’t all business… (The former MAAC President 
Wayne is keeping a close eye on the proceedings)



MAAC 2022 Holiday Get Together
It was GREAT getting to meet other members in person, and learn about their

trips, plans for future trips, and experiences.

You can tell I’ve NEVER even resembled a “journalist” as I didn’t take down
a single name of a member, to associate with the photos.



MAAC 2022 Holiday Get Together
Everything was going along great, until…… just like in the movies, in slow 

motion, the tray with most of the meals on it took a nosedive…

Timbuktu’s staff did a GREAT job, and a good time was had by all.



Editor’s Note:
University of Tennessee-Knoxville, 
Interior Architecture Project

As some of you may remember, my daughter is a senior at UT-K, majoring in 
architecture. They were lucky enough to have the university purchase a vintage 
Airstream, and were given the opportunity to “re-create” a new use for the 
trailer. Story below:

For those who want to read the entire article, and see the photos, 
click the following link:

https://archdesign.utk.edu/airstream-design-lab/

https://archdesign.utk.edu/airstream-design-lab/


Welcome NEW Members

January Birthdays
What? No January-Babies in our group? Can’t happen two mos in a row!

Please send your birthday/anniversary dates to:
053info@airstreamclub.net 

Mid-Atlantic 
Airstream Club ‘22 

Officers
President
Ingrid Berkebile

Recording Secretary
Christina Torcaso

Corresponding Secretary
Jonathan Jacobs

Treasurer
Jonathan Jacobs

Membership
Jonathan Jacobs

Newsletter & Webmaster
Jerry Pilcher

Assistant Webmaster
Flora Barrett

Click HERE To Go To Store

Jon & Nicolette Harper, Gambrills, MD  
2022 Potterybarn

Yvette Rode, Berlin, MD
2019 Tommy Bahama

mailto:053info@airstreamclub.net
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Region II Activities
See a complete list online:  https://airstreamclub.org/events   (some events may not be posted yet.)

Note:  You may attend any rally in any region and are not limited to Region 2 rallies.

WBCCI has announced that the 2024 International Rally will be held in Sedalia, Missouri, 
kicking off on October 5th (the first time an International Rally will be held in the Fall). 

Save the Date: The 2023 Region II  Rally will be held at Jellystone Park in Niagara Falls, Ontario, 
June 1-6. The park is only 3.5 miles from the Falls and the rally provides a great opportunity to 
camp again with our region Airstreamers. More details to follow.

April 21-23 (Fri-Sun) – Maintenance Rally w/ DelMarVa  – Queen Anne’s County 4H Park, 
Delaware. THIS IS THE ONE TO MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR!  All those “little things” you 
wanted to know how to do, better…. Like, backing up! LOL. Like, “How much solar do I need?”  
Like, What to do if furnace doesn’t come on?

If you’ve ever wanted to lite up your rig at night, or at dusk, 
maybe to help someone find your rig in the dark, Amazon 
has a lil plug that goes into your trailer connector. 
(Personally I’m not a fan of trailers brightly lit up or 
illuminated. Makes it hard to see the stars….) We use it 
occasionally, but it’s nice to have.

Region 2 Website:
https://airstreamclub.org/region-2

Have you got your own “tips, tricks, or 
gadgets” that you use? PLEASE 
SHARE WITH THE CLUB.  Send me an 
email, along with photos, of your 
favorites! 053info@airstreamclub.net

https://airstreamclub.org/events?list=0&from=02%2F25%2F2022&to=&type=-1&state=-1&club=1578
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